Attachment F: Personal Survey Reminder Email

From: CFI Project Team
To: [Funded Recipient]
Subject: Share Your Feedback with CDC! 2024 CDC Funded Recipient Experience Survey  
 
Dear [First Name], 
 
We recently contacted you because your organization has received one or more CDC funding awards, and we would like to know about your experience. Though your participation is voluntary, we would really appreciate you completing the 2024 CDC Funded Recipient Experience Survey by [INSERT DATE]. 

Take the Survey with Your Unique Link Here: [Insert Survey Link]

More Information
· To learn more about the survey, please visit . 
· For technical difficulties accessing, taking, or submitting the survey, please email surveyhelp@cfigroup.com. 
· For non-technical questions about the survey, please email recipient-survey@cdc.gov.

We greatly look forward to hearing from you. Thank you in advance for your time and valuable input!

Thank you,
CFI Group 

We value your time. If you prefer not to receive further emails about the survey, please unsubscribe here. 



